Teacher Workshop

Friday, June 26, 9:30 am — 3:30 pm at U.Va. in Charlottesville

Elementary school teachers will practice chemistry investigations that
incorporate inquiry while also addressing grade-appropriate chemistry
content. Teachers will leave the workshop with knowledge,
curriculum, and $300 worth of equipment and materials to lead at
least three chemistry investigations with their students. Participating
teachers also will receive a $100 honorarium to offset their time and
travel. In addition, participating teachers may also request a visit
from the Chemistry LEAD outreach group to assist you with a
chemistry lesson

Instructors will include chemistry faculty and graduate students
associated with Chemistry LEAD, U.Va.’s student-based chemistry
outreach group that has been sharing science with K-12 students
through inquiry-based lessons and demonstrations since 2009.

Interested K-5"" teachers, particularly
from schools in Charlottesville,
Albemarle, Nelson, Fluvanna, Greene,
Waynesboro, western Louisa, and
eastern Augusta counties are
encouraged to apply. Our emphasis is
on these geographic areas to facilitate
the ability of Chemistry LEAD to visit
the classrooms of participating
teachers. If you participated in the
program last year, you are NOT
eligible to apply this year.

Please apply by June 5 at
Contact: B. Jill Venton
jventon@yvirginia.edu

Tel 434-243-2141 We will review applications and notify

teachers of their registration status by
June 12.
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